
If each letter contains the  
Child’s name and address clearly 

Santa 
to write back to them. 

“Keeping it local since 1913” 

These Special Mailboxes will be Back at the 

Orangeburg Fire House 
Starting on Monday, November 13th  from 6:30 PM until  9:00 PM  

and then every Saturday & Sunday (10:00 AM until  1:00 PM )
 finally on Saturday December 9th 

right before the 

Great Holi day Parade! 
They may also magically appear at random times so please keep an 

eye out for the lighted sign. 




